
 

 

 

20th June 2022 

 

Dear members 

THAILAND'S PERSONAL DATA PROTECTION ACT B.E. 2562 (2019) (“PDPA”) 

You are receiving this email from the Royal Varuna Yacht Club (RVYC) as a reminder that on       

1 June 2022 (the “Effective Date”), Thailand’s Personal Data Protection Act B.E. 2562 (2019) 

(“PDPA”) came into force in its entirety. 

As the Personal Data Protection Act (PDPA) also applies to personal data collected prior 

to the PDPA’s entry into force, please be informed that RVYC will automatically keep your 

contact details including email address, name and last name, and company details, on our 

mailing list. 

Your data was received by RVYC following your membership application. However, if you would 

like to stop receiving emails from RVYC and revoke your consent for RVYC to keep and use your 

data to contact you for future events and updates, please email membership@varuna.org 

requesting that we "Unsubscribe you from our list". Your personal data will shortly be deleted 

once the opt-out notice request is received.  

 

Best regards, 

RVYC 


